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Comments: To all whom this concerns,

 

I am writing on behalf of myself and future generations to ask you to please reconsider the plans for Buffalo

Trace Project in the hoosier National Forest. We do have the old growth trees that are currently working toward

being protected within the Hoosier National Forest and do mot want to lose them. We need these trees now and

in our future to maintain air quality and life.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Jennifer Gill


